
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

TO   :    BKA RECIPIENTS 

FROM  :    FINANCE DEPARTMENT  

SUBJECT :    DISBURSEMENT OF BANTUAN KEWANGAN ASASI (BKA) ALLOWANCE FOR 

       SEMESTER 1 2023 2024    

DATE  :    16th OCTOBER 2023 

 

Assalamu’alaikum warahmatullahi wabarakatuh 

 

To all recipients of Bantuan Kewangan Asasi (BKA), please be informed that the allowance for 

semester 1 2023/2024 (Batch 1) has been credited to your respective BMMB account by 

14/10/2023. 

Students who have problems with the allowance, please contact or email Sr. Zahirah at  

zahirahzarawi@iium.edu.my  / Ext: 09-518 3428. 

 

Thank you, Wassalam. 

 

 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT, 

 CFS IIUM GAMBANG 
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